## San Francisco Department of Public Health Grant Colfax, MD

Director of Health



City and County of San Francisco London N. Breed Mayor

April 15, 2019

Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board Board of Supervisors 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244 San Francisco, CA 94102

Dear Ms. Calvillo:

Attached please find an original single-sided and two single-sided, black and white copies of the proposed resolution for the Board of Supervisors approval, which requests that the Board of Supervisors receive the FY 2018-2019 annual report from the Sugary Drinks Distributor Tax Advisory Committee.

Pursuant to Section 5.33-4 of the Administrative Code, the Sugary Drinks Distributor Tax Advisory Committee has approved the attached annual report for FY 2018-19.

The Advisory Committee's report evaluates the impact of the Sugary Drinks Distributor Tax and makes recommendations regarding potential establishment and/or funding of programs to reduce the consumption of sugar-sweetened beverages in San Francisco.

The following is a list of accompanying documents:

Sugary Drinks Distributor Tax Advisory Committee FY 2018 - 2019 Annual Report

If you have any questions, the following person may be contacted regarding this matter: Christina Goette, Senior Health Program Planner (628) 206-7630
Christina.Goette@sfdph.org

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Grant Colfax, MD Director of Health